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March 9, 2020

Ms. Jeanne Wolfenbager, PE
Planning Department
Transportation Development
600 27 St. NW, Suite 201
Albuquerque, NM 87102

505 924-3991
jwolfenbarger@cabg.gov

Re: Traffic layout certification, 5231 San Mateo NE
Dear Ms. Wofenbarger:

I, Scott C. Anderson NMRA #4341, of the firm Scott C. Anderson & Associates Architects, hereby
certify that this project is in substantial compliance with and in accordance with the design intent
of the approved plan dated 6/21/18. The record information edited onto the original design
document has been obtained by Scott Anderson. | further certify that | have personally visited the
project site on 10/16/19 and have determined by visual inspection that the survey data provided is
representative of actual site conditions and is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and
belief. This certification is submitted in support of a request for a Certificate of Occupancy.

The deviations from the approved TCL dated 6/12/18 are as follows:
Relocate HC parking to the north to be centered on the entrance doors.
The path of egress changed from Lincoln Ave to San Mateo Blvd.

Add striping to indicate the path of egress.

Additional sidewalk to connect front entry to path of egress.

The record information presented hereon is not necessarily complete and intended only to verify
substantial compliance of the traffic aspects of this project. Those relying on the record
document are advised to obtain independent verification of its accuracy before using it for any
other purpose.
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